
Pham, Bo

From: Pham, Bo
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 1:24 PM
To: Imboden, Andy; Perkins, Leslie
Cc: Balsam, Briana
Subject: Correcting references for Salem & Hope creek DSEIS

Leslie & Andy,

FYI, Briana has graciously offered to redo the formatting for the reference sections (I think AECOM had it in the
wrong bibliographic format), so I showed where the files were.

Just a note to let everyone know regarding impact to version control. Let's notify each other when we go into
each chapter so that we don't try to open & change the same file at the same time (even though you should
still get the "read-only" warning).

Thanks!

Bo Pham
Chief, Projects Branch 1
Division of License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-8450
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